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Dear Fotinos, 

 

Thank you for your recent donation to support WVU Medicine. With your recent gifts to the WVU Medicine 

PPE Supply, you are helping protect our frontline healthcare workers and community.  

 

The Coronavirus Pandemic found healthcare systems across the world in a unique situation. It is our 

responsibility to find new and innovative ways to meet the protective needs of our employees and patients, 

and your donation is invaluable. We know how near and dear to your heart improving the health and well-

being of citizens in West Virginia is. Because of you, we can deliver the necessary PPE supplies to the WVU 

Medicine system, spanning West Virginia, Maryland, Ohio, Pennsylvania, and Virginia. This week, after much 

strategic coordinating to identify needs, the supplies will be going out to our various hospitals.  

 

Please know that we at WVU Medicine will continue to place our highest priority on protecting our first-class 

employees, patients, and community. You have our deepest gratitude for your support, and our thoughts are 

with you for health and safety during this time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Albert L. Wright, Jr. 

President and CEO 

West Virginia University Health System 


